
 
 

 
NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 

GUADALUPE-BLANCO RIVER AUTHORITY   
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

August 10, 2022 
10:00 a.m. 

GBRA River Annex Building 
905 Nolan St. 

Seguin, Texas 78155 
 
 

In accordance with the provisions of the Texas Open Meetings Act, Chapter 551, Texas Government 
Code, the Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority (GBRA), with its principal office in the City of Seguin, 
Guadalupe County, Texas, hereby gives notice of a Workshop of the BOARD OF DIRECTORS to 
be held at the GBRA Annex Building, 905 Nolan St., Seguin, Guadalupe County, Texas, at 10:00 
a.m., on Wednesday, August 10, 2022. 
 
Subjects to be considered for discussion: 
 

1. Call to Order 
• Chair’s consideration of posted notices. 

 
2. Public Comments 

• Comments from the public. NOTE: Please limit comments to 3 
MINUTES. To address the Board, please sign and completely fill out the 
Attendance Sheet maintained at the entrance to the building where meeting 
is being held. NO RESPONSE OR ACTION MAY BE TAKEN BY THE 
BOARD DURING PUBLIC COMMENTS. Individuals will be called to 
make comments at the appropriate time. 

 
3. Discussion Items 

• Fiscal Year 2023 Proposed Work Plan & Budget 
• Strategic Plan 2022-2026 

  
The GBRA Board of Directors reserves the right convene in Executive Session at any time 
during the course of this workshop to discuss any matter provided on this agenda, as 
authorized by the Texas Government Code, including, but not limited to, Sections 551.071 
and 551.072. 

 
The Board will make no decision, vote on, or take final action on any public business during the 
workshop.  
 
 
 
______________________________ 
Darrell Nichols, Acting General Manager/CEO, GBRA 
933 East Court, Seguin, Texas 78155 – August 4, 2022 
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